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Redhill Twitter  feed. 

We now have a twitter feed on 

our school website so please 

follow us, and like us, to keep up 

to date with  the daily  life at 

Redhill .  

Term Dates 

Friday 14th February- Break up for half 
term 

Monday 24th  February  - Children return 
to school  

Friday 3rd April - Break up for Easter 

Tuesday 21st April- Children return to 
school 

Thursday 7th  May -school closed for 
polling 

Friday 6th  May -School closed for Bank  

Holiday 

Friday 22nd  May -Break up for half term 

Monday 1st June -Children return to 
school 

Friday 17th July -Break up for Summer 

Year 6 SAT’s tuition. 
Some of our Year 6 children are 
currently having extra after 
school tuition groups to support 
them with their learning and 
ensure that they are well pre-
pared for starting secondary 
school. We will also be running 
SAT’s workshops for parents 
later in the term so please look 
out  for further information. 

Reminder for Extreme weather conditions 
We will always try our utmost to open the school in all 
weather conditions. However if the school does need to 
close for the safety of our pupils this will be posted on 
the school website and  announced on local radio sta-
tions  BBC RADIO WEST MIDLANDS, HEARTFM and 
FREERADIO.  



Progress Prize Winners. 

Congratulations to all of our ‘Progress Prize’ 

winners last term who received a £5 book 

voucher and certificate.   

Well done! 

The winners were : 

       Reception:  Amirah Ahmed 

    Year 1:  Hannan Azhar 

    Year 2:  Mohammed Arrafi  

    Year 3:    Mohamed Abdiwaayid 

    Year 4:  Sayeed Hussain 

    Year 5:  Iacov Dumitru 

    Year 6:  Nusrat Sohana 

 

Attendance  

If you have a routine doctor or dentist     

appointment etc. please make sure that 

these are after school or on a Friday after-

noon.  Children should not be taken out of 

school for  routine appointments.  

Leave of Absence 

I continue to be alarmed at the 

amount of Leave of  absence re-

quests we are  receiving. Please 

can I remind parents that leave 

of absence in term time can on-

ly be granted in  exceptional      

circumstances .May I remind 

you that you can be issued with 

a penalty notice with a fine of 

up to £1000 .  

Taking time out of school can 

adversely affect your child’s    

education!!!! 

 

 
Here is your free e-copy of 

Family First, the UK’s largest 

family title - Enjoy! 

https://issuu.com/

sevenstarmedia/docs/ff-

issue_5_digital130120 

Take a look and see why Family 

First is now the UK's largest 

family magazine designed to 

help encourage millions of fam-

ilies to turn-off their TV, iPads & 

computer consoles and start 

being much more active, help-

ing to combat obesity. 

https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=fd28343762&e=1ea5a7d47f
https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=fd28343762&e=1ea5a7d47f
https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=fd28343762&e=1ea5a7d47f
https://familyfirst.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=78d2652349ab3e1cddffc01a0&id=2bd162dc02&e=1ea5a7d47f

